ANA Backs BIA

At the last general member-
ship meeting the Fairbanks Na-
tive Association went on record
supporting the BIA in it’s at-
tempt to obtain land in the
vicinity of Ryan Junior High
School, on which, will be built
a regional high school dormitory.

A contribution of $100 was
given to Project Pin, and Tim
Wallis was appointed to represent
FNA on the Fairbanks North
Star Borough’s Overall Economic
Development Board.



